January 5, 2022

Dear Mr. Tammi,

I am writing to formally inform you of my resignation from my position as a paraprofessional here at the Northome School, effective January 29, 2021.

I sincerely appreciate the opportunity of employment you have given me. After long and hard consideration, I have chosen to go down a different career path, and have been offered an opportunity of employment in that career choice.

I will forever be grateful for the time I had working at the Northome School and being a part of the Mustang Family. Thank you for all of your support.

All the best,

Kaylee Fisher